
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #71 
 
Date:   October 12, 2021 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Outdoor Remembrance Ceremonies and 

Door to Door Poppy Canvassing 

 

Message: Comrades:  Replies from the Government of NS to questions 

around Remembrance Ceremonies as they relate to current 
health orders and door to door poppy canvassing are copied 
below for your information. 

 
Outdoor Remembrance Day Ceremonies can proceed without 
proof of vaccination, if there is no clear entry point.  While 
masking wouldn’t be mandatory outside, given proof of 
vaccination is not required, attendees and participants should 
be encouraged to wear masks – providing an additional layer of 
protection. 

  
There is nothing in the public health order that would prevent 
door to door canvasing.  It would be an operational decision for 
each branch. 
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